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• It is the responsibility of the area providing Department of Home Affairs information to external stakeholders 
to ensure that the disclosure is in accordance with the ABF Act, Australian Privacy Principles or other 
relevant legislation.  

• With regards to Immigration data, the Department’s current policy is to mask numbers which are less than
five as <5, noting we are reviewing the confidentiality method for the future.
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